
             SIXTH SUNDAY AFTER EASTER         -     MAY 16, 2021     -         EXTERNAL FEAST OF ASCENSION

MAY 13 - We thank all the many who came to honor Our Lord and 

Our Lady this past Thursday as we celebrated the Feast of the 

Ascension and the 104th Anniversary of the First Apparition of 

Our Lady of Fatima. We thank all those who were involved.  Also, 

we thank Lt. Jake Woods for the beautiful porter he put together 

for us.

NOVENA TO THE HOLY SPIRIT - FRIDAY we began the Solemn 

Novena to the Holy Spirit in Preparation for the Solemn Feast of 

Pentecost.  We shall pray it at every Mass until then.  Those who 

cannot be here, please use the copies attached to your bulletins last 

Sunday and pray with us at home.  This Novena was commanded 

to Mary and the Apostles by Jesus Himself !

SAVE THE DATE - Rev. Canon will be celebrating the 40th 

Anniversary of his Ordination to the Priesthood in June.  We will 

celebrate as a Parish on Sunday, June 13th at the High Mass.  There 

will be a reception in the Canon Pérez Hall afterwards.

CONGRATULATIONS - We offer hearty congratulations to 

Zachary and Lily Mora on the birth and Baptism of their beautiful 

little girl, Anastasia.  May they be lavished with blessings !

PARENTS - How much do we love those babies and little ones !  It 

is necessary, however, to carefully supervise our little ones.  Many 

books are being ripped and ribbons pulled out.  Also we have 

noticed many scratches on the pews. Please DO NOT let the 

children pay with your keys nor bring any hard toys. We need to 

take care of the House of God.  Be considerate of your neighbors, 

please.

CSA - We remind everyone that it is necessary to participate in the 

CSA. Now that we have reached our goal, all funds that are 

collected will go to our savings account for our own needs.

CATHOLIC COMPASS - It is time to renew your subscriptions to 

the Diocesan magazine, which you may be already getting.  Each 

Parish has a quota so even if you are not paying for it yourself 

(Please do !), the Parish has to pay for it.  So please pay yours and 

help us to lower this bill.  Thank you !  The cost per individual is 

$18.

  

WELCOME TO THE 
SHRINE of OUR LADY

We welcome all our Parishioners 
and esteemed Guests as you come 
to experience the beauty of the 
Ancient Liturgy and Devotions 
here at this special Parish and 
also Diocesan Shrine to Our Lady 
of Fatima. We hope you will 
become a regular member of our 
Catholic Parish where, always, 
Tradition is in season !  

God bless you !

 MASS INTENTIONS, SAINTS and ASSIGNMENTS

☩   PRIMUM REGNUM DEI   ☩  Sat.   05 - 15 (P)
 Sun.  05 - 16 (P)                

(G)                          
Mon. 05 - 17 (G)                    

  Tues. 05 - 18 (G)
 Wed. 05 - 19 (G) 

Thurs. 05 - 20 (G)
 Fri. 05 - 21 (G)                       

  Sat. 05 - 22 (G)                     
                           (P)

Sun.  05 - 23 (P)                                                                                     
                          (G)     

                                        

     
      4:00 PM     
      7:30 AM
    10:30 AM
    8:00 AM
     6:00 PM
   6:00 PM   

 
6:00 PM

   8:00 AM
   8:00 AM     

      4:00 PM
    

7:30 AM
    10:30 AM

Int. Rose Ferraro Castro

Int. Evelyn Bloomer

Pro Populo

Int. Adornetto Family

Carol Martin

Michael Francis Xavier 

Bloomer

Simon Jung Hong Choi

Int. Ana Laura Olmo

Jay Franklin Knight

Marguerite Wallace McClure 

Averett

Int. Francesco Patti, Sr.

Int. Leonore Ferrer Family

 

St. John Baptist De La Salle

St. Dymphna, V & M

St. John Nepomucene, P & M

St. Pascual Baylón, R

St. John I, Pp & M

St. Peter Celestine, Pp

St. Urban I, Pp

St. Bernardine of Siena, P

St. Jeanne Antide Thouret, V F

St. Rita of Cascia, W R

St. Julia, V & M

St. Helen of Auxerre, V

St. Desiderius, B & M

St. John Baptist De Rossi, P

 Lectors

     4:00 PM   Jake Woods

     7:30 AM   Donne Bloomer

   10:30 AM   Connor Voreis

Altar Duty 

Catherine Harned

Lawn Maintenance

                  Professionals

With the beginning of May, also looms the threat of the dreaded 
hurricane season.  We will say this prayer at all the Masses each day 
here and we ask you to cut this out and place it in a strategic place in 
your homes or prayer books so that you can say it at home, too.  This 
is most important to us singularly and as a Parish.  Please say this 
prayer every day !

We beseech Thee, O Lord, to drive far from Thy dwelling place every 
spirit of wickedness, and to keep us from being harmed by the fury of 
wind and storm. 

Almighty and Everlasting God, Who chastising dost preserve us:  
grant unto Thy suppliants the comfort of the quiet times for which 
we look, and teach us ever to make right use of the good gifts Thy 
loving kindness vouchsafes to us.  Amen.  (From the Roman Missal)

Saint Vitus and Saint Genevieve.  Pray for Us. 
(Patron Saints Against Storms and Disasters)

PRAYER TO WARD 
OFF HURRICANES 

AND STORMS

Ave Regina 
Coelorum !

Good Saint Dymphna, great 

wonder-worker in every affliction 

of mind and body, I humbly implore 

your powerful intercession with 

Jesus through Mary, the Health of 

the Sick, in my present need. (Mention 

it.) Saint Dymphna, martyr of purity, 

patroness of those who suffer with 

nervous and mental afflictions, 

beloved child of Jesus and Mary, 

pray to Them for me and obtain my 

request.

(Pray one Our Father, one Hail Mary 

and one Glory Be.)

Saint Dymphna, Virgin and Martyr, 

pray for us.

Come, Holy Ghost, fill 
the hearts of Thy 

Faithful and enkindle 
in them the fire of Thy 
Love.  Send forth Thy 
Spirit and they shall 
be created, and Thou 
wilt renew the face of 

the Earth !

COLLECTION - Those who care to continue to help us in our 

mission, please send your donations by mail or use online 

giving on our website (latinmasspensacola.com) by making a 

withdrawal directly from your bank or using your credit 

card (which the Parish will incur about a 4% charge).  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY.  We still have bills to 

pay.  Please continue to support our Shrine with your prayers.

MOTHERS’ DAY - Many thanks to all who participated in the 

beautiful May Crowning of Our Lady’s statue last Sunday:  all 

the girls and Ladies; the Acolytes and Schola.  It was a most 

inspiring ceremony.

BUILDING FUND - As we enjoy and rejoice in the 

magnificent new ceiling of the Shrine and all that goes with 

it, we look forward to the new roof, as well as, the front 

portico and piazza.  Help if you can !  Many thanks to all of 

you who have donated thus far.  May God increase your 

fortunes as you are generous to Him !

THEOLOGY CLASS - We will have class THIS Wednesday.  All 

those who are to be confirmed in July please attend and bring 

all the required documents and homework.  After the 

Confirmation we plan to study several Papal documents of St. 

Pius X and Bd. Pius IX.

FIRST COMMUNION - Any of the children who are prepared 

for receiving Our Lord in First Communion need to be ready.  

Please talk to or email Canon.  He will tell you what is needed.  

The First Communion will be the first Sunday in June.


